

Fayetteville-Manlius Little League

www.fmlittleleague.com
Little League Charter since 1962

Dear Friend of the Fayetteville-Manlius Little League,

Board of Directors

Executive Committee:

Vinnie Kuss,
President
Len LaFollette,
Vice President
Mark Noble,
Vice President
Ray Swift,
Secretary
Bill Welch III,
Treasurer

Jeff Blitz
Joe Bulone
Brian Burnett
Robert Calnon
Peter Cantalupe
Joe Ditre
Mike Doolittle
Tom Drachenberg
Scott Dumas
Molly Egan
Ira Friedman
Jeff Garback

Michele DeMaio Grace Mike Grainger

Tim Hamilton Eric Hehl

Brian Howe Matt Lynch Jeremy Mapstone Clare Miller Patricia Miller Charlie Moore Christina Mosher

Stephen Russell
Tracy Schwab
Julie Edmunds Smith
Gavin Snyder
Don Trombley
Vic Vaccaro

Don Tromble Vic Vaccaro Brian Webb Dan Zacholl On behalf of the Fayetteville-Manlius Little League (FMLL) Board of Directors, we thank all of our 2019 Supporters! Your generosity helped ensure Little League baseball and softball remained accessible to over 800 youth in our community. Together, we maintained affordable registration fees, provided scholarships to players in need, replaced aged equipment, and supported operational costs. FMLL works to give children an experience founded in fair play, sportsmanship, and teamwork – cornerstones of good citizenship that benefit the community at large.

Planning is already underway to make our 58th season our best yet! On behalf of our Board of Directors and the children who play FMLL, we ask that you please consider *making a tax deductible donation*. Your support ensures that FMLL can continue to offer the very best programs and a rewarding Little League experience. Our strength is founded on community support through sponsors like you, as well as hundreds of volunteers.

Sponsorship may come in the form of one or all of the following: sponsorship of a team, a billboard sign at one of our fields attended by thousands of community members from May-October, or a cash donation to support the many equipment needs of the league. To become a 2020 sponsor, please fill out the enclosed Sponsorship Form and return it, along with your payment to:

F-M Little League

ATTN: Sponsorship Committee

P.O. Box 1

Manlius, NY 13104

For your records, the Taxpayer ID # of the F-M Little League is 51-0256129. If you are paying by check, please make it payable to "FM Little League." *Thank you in advance for your generous support of the FMLL!* Please contact Sponsorship Committee Chair Michele DeMaio Grace at (315) 663-4628 or mrdemaio73@yahoo.com with any questions regarding our Sponsorship Program.

Sincerely,

/s/ Michele DeMaio Grace

Michele DeMaio Grace

Sponsorship Committee Chair